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 Welcome, and thank you for coming to Buffalo (in person or virtually!)

 Review the Mission Statement

“Guided by principles of inclusivity and community, the NYSAFP empowers 
family physicians, residents, and students to lead through advocacy, 
education, and mentorship to improve the lives of our members and our 
patients.”

 Strategic Plan: where are going in ‘22-‘23

o 2021–22: The Path Forward: Moving Past COVID

 Continue responsiveness to member needs as NYSAFP and nation comes out of 
pandemic.   

 Expand member engagement, recruitment, retention, and programming efforts.

 Continue wise financial management to garner the biggest benefit for NYSAFP.

 Continue Leadership Development and Succession Planning

 Increase Visibility & Clout of NYSAFP (Advocacy)

 Develop and expand a 
3-year pragmatic focus on Diversity & Inclusiveness; Research DEI initiatives.

o 2022–23: Serving Our Members & Developing the Next Generations of Leaders

 Clearing the pandemic, bring new focus on re-connecting members beyond the 
virtual. 

 Review and re-tool all Academy outreach efforts into a true Statewide Delivery 
Plan, building on member engagement,  recruitment and  retention.  

 Expand on 3-year pragmatic focus on Diversity & Inclusiveness; Research DEI 
initiatives, begun in Year 1.

 Study, develop and re-launch a Mentorship Program

 My efforts since COD:

o Mostly concentrated on putting together the commissions.  Thank you to those of you 
who are leading or participating.



o Attended most of the commission “pre-cluster” meetings.  Thank you for taking the time
to conduct those meetings.  I think they made the summer cluster more productive.

o Vito and I did the Introduction to the NYSAFP presentation via WebEx for the residency 
program in Syracuse.  I encourage all of us to commit to doing the presentation to our 
local FMIG and/or residency program, live or over Zoom

o With the help and guidance of Marcy and Vito, I have communicated with the governor’s
office and other community officials on a broad range of topics including:

 Onondaga Commissioner of Health asking him to acknowledge the role of family
physicians in providing mental health care for underserved populations

 Applauding Action Taken by NYS Office of Cannabis Management to Regulate 
Packaging, Labelling and Marketing of Adult Use Cannabis Products

 Letter to assembly/senate members requesting opposition to copay accumulator
programs

 Letters to governor in support of:

 Defining credentials of clinical peer reviewers

 Providing lactation facilities at airports

 Formation of a primary care reform commission

 Veto an act to amend the estates, powers and trusts law, in relation to 
payment and distribution of damages in wrongful death actions 

 Veto bill which mandates providing patients written information about 
specific conditions

 Veto bill to allow PA’s to be listed as PCP

 Letter to Montefiore administration, copied to legislators, opposing the closure 
of the FHC


